
June 16, 1976 

Mr. Raymond B. Knudsen 
National Council of the Churches of Christ 
475 Rivers ide Drive (Room 540) 
New York, New York 10027 

Dear Mr. Knudsen: 

We aee very a preciative of your thoughtfulness in ending 
us a copy of your fine work, 11 New Nodels for Creative Giving." 

st 

It will most certainl y prove instructive and useful to us. 

Prayerfully, 

Archbishop Torkom Mcnoogian 
Primate 


